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Sunday Morning  

Pastor Kevin Hart 

 

Hebrews 11:1-3, 8-16 
 

“By Faith” 

 

In Hebrews, we not only get a 

definition of faith, but we also get a 

description on how to apply it. 
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This Week 
 

Sunday, August 10 

  9:30am Sunday Worship 

 Summer Story Time 
  

Monday, August 11 

  9:00am Prayer Group 
 

Wednesday, August 13 

  7:00pm Discipleship Team 

Meeting 
 

Friday, August 15 

  10:00am Pantry 

  6:00pm Scrapbooking 
  

Saturday, August 16 

  8:00am Scrapbooking 

 

 

 

 

A Look Ahead 
 

August 17 

  Communion Vespers 

 

 

 

 

Our sermons are now 
available as a podcast!   

Visit our website:  
hamiltonreformedchurch.org 
and click on the podcast tab 

at the top of the page. 
 
 

   

   

 
 

Sunday Mornings at HRC 
 

Worship Locations 

Join us upstairs in the Sanctuary or downstairs in the 

Fellowship Hall. 
 

Nursery  

A nursery is provided during the worship service for 

infants through 3 years old.  The nursery is located on 

the main level (west side of the building). 
 

Ministry Helpers  

Greeters:  Gord & Deb Zalsman 

Nursery Volunteers:  Erin Rozendaal, Grayson Rozendaal 

Summer Story Time:  Les & Deb Meiste 

Security Team:  Nick Haskill, Todd Burton 
 

Next Week (August 17): 

Greeters:  Eric & Jen Becksford and family 

Nursery Volunteers:  Olivia McCormick, Matthew Fales 

Security Team:  Tyler Taratuta, Mark Groenheide 

 

Volunteer Fair Updates… 
THANK YOU to all who attended our Volunteer Fair!  We 

are thankful for all of your continued support.   

• If you signed up, please check your mailbox for a list 

of what you signed up for (does not include Kids 

Hope or Youth Group meals).  Children who signed 

up can find their lists in their own mailboxes. 
 

• If you signed up to donate items, please place them 

in the Sunday School totes by the library or bring 

them to the church office.   
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August Mission  

of the Month 
 

Hand2Hand 

Joy Closet 
 

Hand2Hand is eliminating 

child hunger by mobilizing 

schools, churches, 

businesses, and individuals  

to provide a backpack of 

nutritious food.  Hand2Hand 

seeks to be a resource for 

children who face hunger  

over the weekend and on 

school breaks.  
 

Joy Closet is a ministry for 

kids and the families that take 

care of them!  They offer free 

clothing, toys, baby items, 

shoes and so much more to 

families who have adopted or 

who foster, kinship families, 

those who help refugee 

children, children who are 

displaced and many more.  

 

 

Missionary of the Week 
  Dean & Christine VanFarowe 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

Ministry Focus 
Please pray for the kids that 

are sponsored by Grant Me 

Hope who are looking for a 

family. 

Still Needed… 
There are a few volunteer openings that need to filled: 

• Children’s Message – please talk to Nicki or 

Gracie if you are willing to present 2-3 Children’s 

Messages this year 

• Children In Worship – leaders are needed on: 

o September 28 

o October 5 

o October 19 

o October 26 

Stop by the Children’s Ministry bulletin board near 

the entrance to see where God can use YOU to 

help mentor the younger members of our church. 

• The Gathering (high school youth group) is in 

need of a meal brought in for the students on 

October 19   

 

Student Registration Forms 
Student Registration Forms and information letters 

were emailed to parents using a Google Form. Please 

fill out the form for each of your children (3 years old – 

5th grade).  Each child must have an updated 

registration form on file, in order to participate in HRC 

education programs. Completed forms are due by 

Sunday, August 24.  Paper forms are available outside 

the library. 

 

Prayer Buddies 
We would love to know how to specifically pray for your 

child(ren)!  Prayer Buddy questions were included in 

the Student Registration Google Form that was emailed 

and are due by Sunday, August 24.  A photo of your 

child(ren) should be emailed to the church 

office.  Paper forms are available on the ledge outside 

the library.  Prayer Buddies is for ALL children infant 

through 12th grade. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Please Pray for: 
• Lisa Haskill is recovering at home following surgery to 

repair an umbilical hernia 

• Carrisa Daley is at Camp Geneva August 11-15 

 

Our Sympathies to: 
Pat & Kris Driscoll on the passing of Kris’ father, 

Russell Dubbink, on Friday, August 1 

 

A Note of Thanks… 
Thank you so much!!  I appreciate HRC and your 

support for Joy Closet!  

       Amy Timmer, Joy Closet 

 

Address Directory Update 
Dave & Kay Bakker no longer have a landline.  

Please contact the office or pick up a printed 

Heartbeat for their cell phone numbers.  

Please update you address directories. 

 

Harvest Table 
You are invited to bring excess produce from your 

garden to church to share with others.  Please leave 

items on the designated table in the lobby.   You are 

welcome to take home what you can use.  If you have 

extra bags at home, please bring those, too.   
 

 

 

Please Continue  

to Pray for: 
      

Continuing Care 
  Marilyn Everling 

  Ruth Keegstra 

 

Friend at Home 
  Jean Hutt 

 

 

 

Children Ministries  
Our Children’s Ministry 

Coordinators and all those 

who volunteer in Children 

In Worship, Sunday 

School, Youth Praise Team 

and Kid Connection 
 

 

 

 

Tithes & Offerings 

August 3 Total Budget 

Offering - $6,936.70 

Offering - $6,316.70 

E-Tithe - $620 
 

$8,475 needed weekly  

to maintain budget 
 

Offering boxes are available by each 

entrance and at the top of the stairs for 

your tithes and offerings. 

 

 


